
HOUSE OF DELEGATES 
 Agenda Item #12 

(New Business) 
 
 
Resolution offered by House member Steven H. Richman: 
 
Whereas, The NYSBA House of Delegates has been deeply moved by the tragic events 
two months ago at Stoneman Douglas High school in Parkland, Florida; and  
 
Whereas, the young student leaders of that High School and throughout the nation have 
moved the issue of sensible gun safety to the forefront of the public debate; and  

 
Whereas, good corporate citizens from car rental companies to banks have acted in 
support of that effort; and  

 
Whereas, Federal Express declined to join those in supporting these efforts and 
continues to provide special discounts to members of a group that stands opposed to 
any and all reasonable, sensible and effective gun safety measures;  
 
Now, therefore, be it resolved by the NYSBA House of Delegates that:  
 
1. NYSBA immediately terminates it relationship with Federal Express; 
 
2. The NYSBA officers shall take the necessary steps to publicly announce the 
action taken in # 1, above;  
 
3. The NYSBA officers shall review all of the NYSBA corporate relationships and 
report back to the House at the June 2018 meeting, if any other such entities also 
provide any special benefits to groups that stand opposed to any and all reasonable, 
sensible and effective gun safety measures. 
 


